New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting July 9, 2018

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were approved.

Debbie and Sally reported that the Farmers’ Market had a small attendance.

The Children’s Concert will not happen.

The Documentary Series will be held tomorrow night.

Debbie is too busy to hold the Tick Program. She will share the information with the Land Trust.
The Leslie Wheeler Book Talk/Hike will take place July 21 at 10 am,

The Summer Reading program began today and seems off to a good start.

The transition between Lisa and Marsha is taking place. Donations are coming in and thank you notes
need to be written. Sandra Walker has donated plastic baskets for the book collection. We will
concentrate on pies for the bake sale.

Book drops will begin on Saturday.
Blume Electric has been contacted about the money approved for the automatic doors.

A Quilt Program will be held July 19 at 2 pm at the library in coordination with the New Marlborough
Historical Society.

Things are set with More Than Words for the excess books from the Book Fair.
The next meeting will be held August 20 at 8:30 am.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan



